
Social Committee General Meeting November 8, 2021 

 

Members Present: Arlene Smith, Cathy Sirocky, Mary Seymour, Deb McDowell, 

Enid Lobel, Jeanie Kunz, Pat McCann, Barb Milligan, Rhonda Galvin, Donna 

Varvaris, Mary Phelps, Cassie DeBow. 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm by Arlene Smith, Chairperson 

Approval of minutes –     Cathy  called for a motion to approve the minutes of the 

October 11, 2021 Social Committee meeting. Mary made a motion to approve 

and Pat seconded.  

Treasurers Report - Cassie reported that the checking account balance at the end 

of October, 2021 was $ 6126.95 less the Good Neighbor account of $ 945.33 

leaving a balance of $5181.62. 

Activities/Events 

 Kathy Flaherty reported that 140-150 community members have paid to 

attend the upcoming Holiday Party on December 5, 2021. 

 Mary P reported that 30 community members have paid to go to 

Winterthur. 

 Arlene asked for volunteers to decorate the clubhouses. Barb offered to 

decorate the Sloan clubhouse with Holly, Deb and Pat.  Cathy, Enid and 

Maria Derbyshire offered to decorate the Hills clubhouse.  

CAB Liaison – Karen Windau reminded the committee of the upcoming open 

Board Meeting and election. 

 

There being no further business a motion was made by Jeanie to adjourn the 

meeting with a second by Mary.  Motion passed. 

        Respectfully submitted, 

       Enid J. Lobel, Secretary 


